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Life At Ketterlinus…..Learn*Love*Laugh 

  

STUDENT OF THE  WEEK  

VPK:  

Kindergarten: Dalton Gaskins, Tiana Smith, Sophia Tagliarini, 

Annabelle Hucke 

1st grade: Jei Hersey, Isabella Dux-Arth, Katelyn Chesek, 

Sofia Carrera 

2nd grade: Gaby Caro, Ronan Larrabee, Satine Czeck, Tanner 

Scott 

3rd grade:  Jayden Black, Cailynn Brubaker 

4th grade:  Kyle Gillespie, Destiny Forrest, Cynthia Croak 

5th grade:  Tabitha McDaniel, Addy Ringot, Madi Taylor 

Race Day is HERE!!  
 

The  North Shores Improvement Association/Vilano 
5k is tomorrow!! It’s not too late to register. The 5K Run will 

begin @7:00a.m and the Fun Run at  8:00 a.m.   It’s a great 
course that crosses the Vilano bridge twice.  Join TEAM KES as 
we show the community how strong KES can be. A Country 
Breakfast & Community Flea Market will be held at the Commu-
nity Center  beginning at 8:00 a.m.. Breakfast will be provided by 
Creekside Dinery & Publix. The cost is $5.00 for non-running 
adults, $4.00 for runners, and $3.00 for children.  Please go to 
www.vilanobeachfl.com to register. .  KES might be small in 
numbers, but we are MIGHTY as a TEAM. 
 
KES is helping with the race set-up, water stations, street safety, 
and registration. If you can help, please go to the link below to 

select your “station”.     www.SignUpGenius.com/

go/70A0C49AFAF2B0-north  
GO DOLPHINS!!  

Dear KES Volunteers, 
 
    There  are only 13  more days of school!! Can you believe 
it?  The calendar is busy with activities and field trips,  and 
I know that you will be helping in so many different capaci-
ties. Thank you!! Our teaches and staff couldn’t do the 
things they do without your help.  Just a few reminders… 
*Always sign in and out using the computer at the front 
office. 
*Always wear your yellow volunteer badge when volunteer-
ing in the school.  
*If pictures are taken of children other than your own, 
they can not be posted on social media.  
*Please remember that you are truly appre-
ciated!!  
 
Michelle 

Dress Code Reminder 
 

Summer is just around the corner. We realize shorts, 
tank tops and flip flops will be the summer uniform. 
However, please review the items below so that you 
can help us keep all of our students in dress code for 
the remainder of the year.  
*Shorts…just above the knee.    

*No spaghetti straps tops for girls.   For girls, it 
should be approximately 3 finger widths, but regular 
short sleeved shirts are recommended.     
*No muscle/tank tops for boys. 
*SNEAKERS, SNEAKERS, SNEAKERS!  No flip 
flops!  No open toed sandals…strongly discourage 
crocs – difficult to run in.   

THE 2013/2014 YEARBOOK HAS ARRIVED!!! 

 

Have you heard!?!? This year’s Ketterlinus yearbook 

has arrived! Students who pre-ordered  were given their 

copy today! We have very few remaining. Remaining copies will be 

on sale in the front office, on a first come-first served basis, BEFORE 

school, beginning Monday.  Please send $30 cash or check (made pay-

able to KES PTO) or a money order, to the front office between 8:00 – 

8:30. (sales will be before school only).  Yearbooks are “cash and 

carry” – so your child will be given their yearbook right away! Don’t 

delay – we are not able to order additional copies!  

Summer Safety 
 

As the temperature outside increases, so does our exposure to 
the sun and the water. We know how precious your children 
are to you so wanted to share a few safety reminders provided 
by the American Red Cross. 
  
*Swim in designated areas supervised by lifeguards. 
*Always swim with a buddy. Do not allow anyone to swim alone.  
*Ensure that everyone in the family learns to swim well. Enroll in age-
appropriate Red Cross water orientation and Learn-to-Swim courses. 
Never leave a young child unattended near water . 
*Have young children or inexperienced swimmers wear U.S. Coast 
Guard-approved life jackets around water,. 
*Establish rules for your family and enforce them without fail. For 
example, set limits based on each person’s ability, do not let anyone 
play around drains and suction fittings, and do not allow swimmers to 
hyperventilate before swimming under water or have breath-holding 
contests. 
*Remember to stay hydrated. The sun can cause you to become de-
hydrated.  

Share with your neighbors & family members… 
 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR for MAY 27
th
! 

KES will be registering new kindergarten students on  
Tuesday, May 27

th
 at the Ponce Mall, from 4:30pm – 6:30pm. 

Door prizes will be given out. 
 
 

KES to open EXTENDED DAY PROGRAM for the 2014/2014 
school year. 

 
 

“The Cove” Extended Day Care will open at Ketterlinus Ele-
mentary School for the 2014/2015 school year.  We are very 

excited about this supervised school based program.  The pro-
gram will offer high quality supervised care and activities for 

students in grades K – 6.   
 This program will be operated and supervised by KES staff 

members.   We will begin registration in late May/early June.  
   

The following will be provided:  
*Morning and/or afternoon care 

*Availability for drop-in care 
*Homework time 

*Computer time on school programs such as  
Accelerated Reader and Fast Math 

*Arts and Craft activities 
*Access to afterschool enrichment classes and/or tutoring  

(for additional fee) 
*Field Trips 

 
RESERVE YOUR SPOT!  

 
*Many more details to come! 

http://www.SignUpGenius.com/go/70A0C49AFAF2B0-north
http://www.SignUpGenius.com/go/70A0C49AFAF2B0-north
http://www.redcross.org/images/MEDIA_CustomProductCatalog/m4240219_NoLifeguardatHome.pdf
http://www.redcross.org/images/MEDIA_CustomProductCatalog/m4240220_LifeJackets.pdf
http://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrB8o86aHNTKnYAPTGJzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIyYWh2cG9jBHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZANiZjM5MjFmOTUyYzhiODI0MTdmNGQzZDNlZTc1ZDNiYwRncG9zAzkEaXQDYmluZw--?back=http%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fyhs%2Fsearch%3F_adv_pro


*~* Dates to Remember *~* 

 
05/16    Vilano 5K @7:00a.m.  & Fun Run @ 8:00 a.m. 

05/17    STEM fair at  Palencia Elementary School 

05/20     5th grade field trip to Sebastian Middle School 

05/29    Art & Science Night @ 5:30 p.m. 

06/05    Fifth Grade Award Ceremony @ 10:15 

       LUNCH SCHEDULE FOR WEEK OF May 19th  
rd 

 

                          

 

 

Tuesday 
 

Cheese or Pepperoni 

Calzonettes 

Crunchy Beef Tacos 

Marinara Dipping Sauce 

Corn 

Pears 

Choice of Milk 

Thursday 

 
Pasta & Meatballs 

Fajita Chicken Wrap 

Spinach & Romaine 

Salad 

Sweet Peas 

Peaches 

Choice of Milk 

Friday 

 

BBQ Chicken 

Real Slice Cheese or 

Pepperoni Pizza 

Steamed Carrots 

Green Beans 

White Wheat Roll 

!00 % Juice 

Monday 
 

Chicken Quesadilla Max 

Max Cheese Sticks 

Marinara Dipping Sauce 

Steamed Broccoli Florets 

Mandarin Oranges 

Taco Sauce 

Choice of  Milk 

Wednesday 
 

Chicken Nuggets 

Fajita Chicken Salad 

Cherry Tomato & Celery 

Baked Beans 

Fresh Apple Slices 

White Wheat Roll 

Choice of Milk 

 

700 miles and counting!  
 

Haley has hiked over 700 miles of her 2200 mile 
journey. She is sore and tired but loving every sec-

ond. She almost stepped on a snake,  a friend walked up on a bear, and 
a copperhead snake was in a shelter.  She also saw amazing sunrises, 

beautiful sunsets, met great hiking buddies, and reached 700 miles!! 
This journey continues to be everything that she dreamed that it would 

be. She is making her way through Virginia and plans on hiking an 
average of 16+  miles per day.  Treat yourself to wonderful writing and  

insight in to the life of a thru hiker by following her trail journal at 
www.trailjournal.com/Murphy.   

ANCIENT CITY SOCCER SPRING  
FESTIVAL & REGISTRATION 

 
Ancient City Soccer Association will hold 
it’s spring festival and registration on Sat-
urday, May 17th  from 9:00 a.m. to 1:00 
p.m., at the Gamble Rogers soccer fields.  
$20.00 early registration discount will be 
available. Discount also available online 

May 17 & May 18. Go to: 
Ancientcitysoccer.com or contact  

Karen at kubart5@comcast.net 

Art and Science Show 
 
On May 29th, from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m, you will 
have the wonderful opportunity to see some of the 
art and science projects your child has made this 

year. It will be a great night for your child to show off their talents 
and feel proud of themselves. An ice cream social will be held in the 
cafeteria for you and your family to enjoy!  

College T-Shirt Day 
 

We encourage all of our 
staff and students to wear 
their favorite college T-
shirt on Thursday, May 
22nd. This is part of our 
AVID initiative that expos-
es students to  a variety of 
different college/university 
names.  

Box ToPS FOR EDUCATION 
 

It is great to see our Box Top collection box filled 
to the brim with collection sheets. Thank you for 
your continued support of this program. Please 
continue to send in Box Tops with your child’s 
name and grade printed on the bag.  The grade 
level collecting the most Box Tops 
will receive a special award at the 
end of the year. KEEP ON  
COLLECTING!!  

Wear RED on Wednesday 
 
During the month of May, 
the staff will be wearing  
jeans with a red T-shirt to 
show our support of the Big 
Brothers/Big Sisters of St. 
John’s County. We would 
love to see our students in 
red each Wednesday, too.  

FOOD THAT IS IN WHEN SCHOOL IS 

OUT!! Any student who is 18 

years old or younger may receive 

free, nutritious meals from 

school at the KES gymnasium or 

the Salomon Calhoun Center dur-

ing the summer months. For in-

formation, call 547-8551.  

 

News from Coach Allen 
Thank you to all of the wonderful 
parent volunteers who helped make 
last Friday’s Field Day fun and suc-
cessful!! We had a SLIMING good 
time!!!  

VPK/REGISTRATOIN 
 
KES  will be participating in VPK and Kindergarten 
registration for the 14-15 school year at the Ponce 
Mall on May 27th from 4:30pm – 6:30pm.   Please 
share with family members and neighbors with chil-
dren who will be attending school at Ketterlinus Ele-
mentary School.  
 
There will be door prizes, free screening services, 
VPK and Kindergarten registration.  This event is 
sponsored by the St. Johns Educational Foundation, 
Episcopal Children’s Services and the St. Johns Coun-
ty School District.  

http://ri.search.yahoo.com/_ylt=AwrB8pwnanNTsDsACpKjzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTBpcGszamw0BHNlYwNmcC1pbWcEc2xrA2ltZw--/RV=2/RE=1400101544/RO=11/RU=http%3a%2f%2fnewsletter.schoolbox.com%2f2010%2f09%2f06%2f1509%2f/RK=0/RS=U4PRIHTO47ZThSzuaVKpIzuU3aM-
http://ri.search.yahoo.com/_ylt=AwrB8pjaanNTM3kAD4ijzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTBpcGszamw0BHNlYwNmcC1pbWcEc2xrA2ltZw--/RV=2/RE=1400101722/RO=11/RU=http%3a%2f%2fwww.loudoun.k12.va.us%2fdomain%2f11714/RK=0/RS=uJ.9uQk6X0fGhGl5REmZ55wVLzw-
http://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrB8pUMgnNTRC4AUFCJzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIycW5laWo0BHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZAM3MTllMzkzNzY0ZjA2M2JkYjRlYWM2Mzg1NDE1N2QwNwRncG9zAzIEaXQDYmluZw--?back=http%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fyhs%2Fsearch%3F_adv_pro

